/)
COMCAST

August 2, 2022

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd FL.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note the following changes to Russian language programming effective September 7,
2022. Impacted customers are being notified through bill messages.

e Russian: RTVI $14.99/mo, Russian: Impact TV ($6.99/mo), Russian: TV1000 Kino ($9.99/mo)
and Russian: RTN ($14.99/mo) will be available as separate channels, more information is
available at xfinity.com/russian.

RUSSIANCH will be renamed Russian: RTN, available at $14.99 per month.

Impact TV: Russian Add-On will be renamed Russian: Impact TV available at $6.99 per month.
Russian 2 Pack, including RTN and TV1000 Kino, will be available at $19.99 per month.
Russian 3 Pack, containing RTN, RTVI and TV 1000 Kino, will be available at $24.99 per month.
Channels C1R, RTR Planeta, and Rossiya 24 are no longer available on Xfinity.

Russian 2 Pack, containing C1R and NTV, will be discontinued.

Russian 4, 5 and 8 Pack will be discontinued.

Additionally, effective September 13th, 2022, EPIX will no longer be available on channel 314, but can
continue to be viewed on channel 372. EPIX HD will no longer be available on channels 313 and 1790
but can continue to be viewed on channels 371 and 1871.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sinceyely,

¥,

Kyle V#Mazurek

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, M1 48170



